
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  What is integrated care? 
� Psychiatrists are in a unique position to help shape mental health care delivery in the current rapidly evolving 

healthcare reform landscape using integrated care approaches, in which mental health is delivered in primary 

care settings. 

� In this model of care, a team of providers (including the patient’s primary care provider, a care manager and 

a psychiatric consultant) work together to provide evidence-based mental health care. 

 

  What does this course offer that’s unique? Why should I attend? 

� At the OPPA annual meeting in March 2015, Dr. Raney presented an overview of the Integrated Care model.  

This upcoming course expands upon that introduction, and provides more in-depth coverage through a 

combination of didactics and interactive exercises to provide a psychiatrist with the skills necessary to 

leverage their expertise in the Collaborative Care model in the real world. 

� This course will offer practical and useful information to psychiatrists that are interested in implementing this 

integrated care approach that has the strongest evidence base. 

� The course describes the delivery of mental health care in primary care settings with a focus on the 

evidence–base, guiding principles and skills needed to function as a primary care consulting psychiatrist. 

Topics include supporting accountable care, leadership essentials for the integrated care psychiatrist and an 

introduction to implementation strategies. 

� As a Support and Alignment Network (SAN) in the CMS Transforming Clinical Practice Initiative (TCPi),  

APA is partnering with the AIMS Center at the University of Washington to train 3,500 psychiatrists over  

four years in the clinical and leadership skills needed to support primary care practices that are implementing 

integrated behavioral health programs. This training is supported as part of the TCPi. 

� The Ohio Psychiatric Physicians Association is proud to sponsor this course for OPPA members. 

 

Registration opens December 2016! 

 

Applying the Integrated Care Approach:  

Practical Skills for the Consulting Psychiatrist  
 

 

Faculty: Lori Raney, MD 
 

Date:  Saturday, March 11, 2017 

 (the day prior to the OPPA Annual Psychiatric Update) 

Time: 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm 

Location: Hilton Columbus at Easton 
 3900 Chagrin Drive, Columbus, OH 43219 

 

 

 


